
Public Notice 

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD), is 

proposing to award a two-year contract up to $120,000 in federal Housing Opportunities for Persons 

with AIDS (HOPWA) funding to the Coalition for the Homeless of Houston/Harris County to administer 

and operate the Homeless Management Information System (HMIS), a federally required information 

technology system used to collect data on the provision of housing and services to homeless persons or 

persons at-risk of homelessness. 

The public has thirty days to comment on this proposed item. The thirty-day period extends from 
Saturday, February 20, 2016 through Monday, March 21, 2016. For more information on this item, 
please contact Melody Barr at (832) 394-6124. Written comments can be submitted by mail to Derek 
Sellers, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007. Following the public comment period, this 
item will be submitted to City Council for approval. For more information on HCDD and its programs, 
please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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